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Issue:
On June 7, 2012, the City Council (OCC) Finance Committee asked the Planning Commission (OPC) to
examine whether and how a long-range community development investment plan (LCDIP) could benefit the
community and to report back with recommendations.  Based on the conversation with the Council Finance
Committee and a related conversation with the Mayor, the proposed plan should provide linkage to the
Comprehensive Plan, educate the Council on the big picture community perspective, and provide a means
for evaluating progress toward achieving Comprehensive Plan development goals.  The plan should create
the connection between City aspirations and achievements.  The plan also should coordinate with
neighborhood/subarea plans and consider advisory committee recommendations.

In response to the Council’s request, the OPC Finance Subcommittee discussed the LCDIP with Council
members and City staff at the OCC’s Finance Committee meeting on September 13th.  Councilmember
Langer served as the Council liaison to the OPC Finance Subcommittee and participated in the
subcommittee’s discussion of the LCDIP on July 30th.

The Subcommittee's recommendation letter is attached.

Presenter(s):
Commissioner Roger Horn

City of Olympia Printed on 5/15/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

